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18th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
School Photographs – Friday, 3rd November 2023 
 
The school photographers will be coming on the above date, starting at 8.30 am.  All children will be 
photographed individually.  
 
In order to have your child photographed individually, you do NOT need to return the slip. 
 
If you wish your children to be photographed as a family group, please complete the slip below and 
return it to the school. If you wish your children attending St. Joseph’s to be photographed with their 
siblings who do not attend St Joseph’s, please arrive from 8.30 am and we will arrange for them to 
be photographed first. Please complete and return the slip below by Wednesday, 1st November. 
 
Please ensure your slip is returned by the above date, as siblings will not automatically be 
photographed together. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Walker 
Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 

Name of Child     1.   ………………….………     Class ……………………… 

     2.  ………………………….. Class ……………………… 

 
   3.  …………………………..     Class ………………………. 
 
 
I wish the above children to be photographed as a family group. 
 
I wish the above child/children to be photographed with their siblings who do not attend St. Joseph’s 
and I will arrive at 8.30 am. 
 
Signed ……………………………………     Date    …………………………….  

 


